
Grad Class Clothing 

Grad Class clothing will be sold beginning next week at noon in the main 
hall.  The executive will also be taking orders during Parent Teacher for 
those who may wish to order as Christmas gifts.  A price list is below: 

t-shirt                          $17.25 

long sleeve                  $17.25 
crew neck sweater       $22.00 

hooded sweater           $27.75 
sweatpants                  $34.50 

Samples of each item, in a variety of sizes, will be available. 

  

Parent Teacher 

We are ending our first term today.  For Grade 9 students in 9-week 
specialty courses, they will begin their new classes on Monday.   

Home Reports will come home next Wednesday.  Parent Teacher meetings 
will take place Thursday, November 8, 4:30 – 7:30pm and Friday, November 
9, 1:30 – 3:30pm.  These are first-come, first-served. 

The most up to date information regarding marks and attendance can always 
be accessed through PowerSchool! 

  

Field Hockey – Congratulations! 

Congratulations to our Field Hockey team, players and coaches, for 

becoming provincial champions last weekend!  This is a wonderful 
accomplishment. 

We have had a wonderful start to the athletic year – with teams making 

provincials in Baseball, Softball, Golf, and Field Hockey….as well as individual 
athletes competing in provincial cross country. 

  

Ski and Snowboard Club 

Our Ski and Snowboard Club is checking the weather for snow! This activity 

is for students interested in participating in Ski or Snowboard at Poley 
Mountain. This runs for 6 weeks in January and February. Stay tuned in the 
coming weeks for more information!  

  



Sunshine Café/Breakfast Program 

For the month of November we are looking for donations of fresh fruit 
(apples and bananas) as well as whole grain bagels and light cream 

cheese.  This food helps to feed our students while at school – and also 
allows us to send home food with those who may not have the means of 
purchasing healthy food on their own. 

Thank you so much for your support in October – the number of donations 
exceeded our expectations and were put to good use! 

  

Forensic Anthropologist 

Professor Moira McLaughlin (aka The Bones Lady) from St. Thomas 

University visited Harbour View’s Forensic Science class today to discuss 
forensic anthropology.  She has been doing forensic anthropology work in 

the Maritime Provinces since 1984, beginning with the "Garbage Bag 
Murders" in the Saint John area. 

  

HVHS and UPEI Concert 

UPEI Wind Symphony & HVHS Bands in Concert 
HVHS Auditorium 

Saturday, November 3rd 

7:30pm 
Free Will Offering 

The UPEI Wind Symphony under the direction of Dr. Karem Simon will be 

performing at Harbour View High School on Saturday, November 3rd at 
7:30pm. This concert will feature an eclectic variety of high level wind band 

music including the stunning Concertino for Four Percussion. A wind bands of 
this calibur on our stage is rare treat! Harbour View alumni, Hayley Johnson 

('17), is also a member of this ensemble. Harbour View's Grade 10 Band and 
Senior Band will be opening the concert. Admission is a free will offering. All 

proceeds will go to support the HVHS Music Program and the UPEI Wind 
Symphony.  

  

Guidance Department Information 

UNB Admissions On the Spot will take place at  Harbour View High School on 

Monday November 26th.   Any students considering applying to UNB Saint 
John or Fredericton are encouraged to sign up for this event in the Guidance 

Center.  In preparation for this admissions event students must complete 



their application on line no later than Wednesday, November 21st.  Students 
can pay for the application fee ($65) either on line or via cash or cheque 
(payable to UNB) during their admissions appointment.    

Students should note:   Admission on the spot is not available for 
Engineering, Nursing, Health Sciences or Renaissance College. Students who 

would like to apply to these programs may still submit their application and 
be assessed for their second choice program.  

University of Calgary Information Session – Wednesday, November 21st 
@2:30 p.m.- Students must preregister in the Guidance Center.  

Memorial University Information Session – Wednesday, December 5th @ 
10:30 a.m. – Students must preregister in the Guidance Center.   

  

Upcoming Dates 

November 8                Parent-Teacher           4:30 – 7:30pm 

November 9                No school for students 

                                  Professional Learning for staff (a.m.) 
                                  Parent-Teacher           1:30 – 3:30pm 

November 23              No school for students (Professional Learning Day for 

staff) 


